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Sent: 
To: 

Larry Lorenz 
Wednesday, May 5, 2021 7:49 PM 
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I CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. 
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment. 

I am writing in support of the proposed Intergovernmental Agreement with the Mt Lemmon Fire 
District, which is on the agendafor the Board of Supervisors' meeting this Tuesday, May 4th. 

Due to lower tax assessments, the District has lost nearly $6ok in annual revenue over the last three 
years. This loss of funds has seriously impacted their ability to maintain and/ or purchase equipment 

· and fund their payroll. 

Over 90% of the district's 911 calls and responses are to assist pon,residents ·who are part of the over 1 
million visitors to the Mt Lemmon area each year. 

I am asking for your support for these visitors, who vdll continue to provide tax dollars to Pima 
County. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter, and I urge you to vote in favor of this IGA, 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 

1 

/i:~: ' 
I),,.. 
, ....... . 
::·::;:~ 
(J 
S: ... :i -··s 
t ..••.••• 


